
                                                                                 NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that the physical verification procedure of the Mop-Up round for Semester-I 

admitted students has been deferred till further notice. This notice is in compliance with the 

directives of the HED, Govt. of West Bengal. 

N.B:  The students are advised to check the college website after the Durga Puja for further updates. 


